
 

 

 
 

OFFICIAL 

 
National Infrastructure 
The Planning Inspectorate 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol BS1 6PN 

Square One, 
4 Travis Street 
Manchester 
M1 2NY 

@networkrail.co.uk 

  
 
                            Date: 09/08/2023      
   

Dear Mike, 
 
Network Rail representations in response to non-material change to the West 
Midlands Interchange Development Consent Order 
 
Thank you for consulting Network Rail on the application for a non-material change to the 
West Midlands Interchange Development Consent Order.  
 
Following discussion between Network Rail and CBRE, agents for the applicant, Network 
Rail is satisfied that the scope and detail proposed will not adversely impact upon Network 
Rail interests. On this basis we are able to confirm that there are no objections to the 
application. 
 
I trust the above is useful; please let me know if you require any additional information. 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michael Gradwell, 
Town Planning Manager. 




